
Press Release 

 
November 11, 2015 

 

From: 

The Harry McKee Scholarship Foundation Board of Directors 
PO Box 6002 ~ Ocean View, Hawaii ~ 96737   mckeescholarshipfoundation@gmail.com 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
 

Harry McKee Foundation $1000 Scholarship application filing period opens 
 
Ocean View -- The Harry McKee Scholarship Foundation Board of Directors, invites college 
bound high school seniors to apply for the 2016 McKee Foundation $1000 scholarship.  
 
To be eligible, students must be residents of Ka’u District on the Big Island of Hawaii, and plan 
to attend any accredited college, university, vocational school or training program. Students 
must enroll full time as first time freshmen in the fall of 2016. There is no specific major 
required and selection is based on the comprehensive application.  
 
The application is available online: mckeescholarshipfoundation.weebly.com   Applications 
must be mailed to the foundation office in Ocean View by February 16, 2016. For more 
information, visit the foundation website.  
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